
 
 
 
 
 

 
Did you know? 
 

 

 

 
Merchants may not accept credit 
cards via e-mail.  This includes 
e-mail attachments that contain 
credit card numbers (e.g., Word 
documents, .pdf files, Excel 
spreadsheets, etc.). 

July 2015 

 

Treasurer’s Office 

Merchant Tip of the Month 

 

Questions? Please contact Merchant Services at 
merchantservices@umich.edu. We will be happy to 
assist you with any questions or concerns that you may 

have. 


